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Sacramento Business Journal Reports on Fisher Phillips'
Expansion in Northern California
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In an interview with the Sacramento Business Journal, Alden Parker discusses the firm’s recent

absorption of four attorneys from the Saqui Law Group. Alden described the Saqui Law Group as

“friendly competitors in the agricultural space," adding that the new attorneys expand the firm's

capabilities with the agricultural industry. "Being located in Sacramento, it's important for us to

grow that area and our capability to service it. Our firm has always done a lot in the H-2A space and

representing clients in the agricultural industry, both nationally and in California, but bringing on

these attorneys that have an absolute focus on this area is a really great addition.”

To read the article visit the Sacramento Business Journal.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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